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10 November 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The country will be celebrating Children in Need again on Friday 18 November to help raise 
awareness and funds for disadvantaged children.  Oakhill Primary school would like to support this. 
 
We are asking children to come into school on Friday 18 November wearing “mix & match fancy 
dress”.  You might fancy coming with lots of spots on:  clothing, face, hands, etc.  Pupils can also 
wear Children in Need merchandise:  t-shirts, headbands, socks etc.  Why not have a go at making 
your own t-shirt!  Let your imagination run wild and help us support this wonderful charity. 
 
We are kindly suggesting a £1 donation towards this event, but donations of any amount are always 
appreciated.  Donations can be made via ParentPay, and donations that you make online go directly 
to the Children in Need donations page. 
 
We look forward to seeing your outfit next week! 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Gripton 
Executive Headteacher      
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